From: catin o [

Sent: 20 October 2021 20:06
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Block D in richbell carpark.
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Project 2021/3580/P
Hello, my name is Fatima Begum,

T live in Springwater right opposite the carpark.
1 moved into this place last November 2020 because I really liked the sunlight that was coming into the
rooms.

I have been suffering from depression and anxiety, I suffered from mental domestic abuse and I finally
decided to start my life afresh in this new place. However now the very thought of this building covering the
sunlight and bringing darkness into my home is very depressing. My kids love the sunlight and warmth it
brings into our home and now the danger of that being taken away from them is causing me anxiety.

When i saw this 1 started to have a panic attack and breathing problems, this is unfair.

Please please this cannot happen, please don't take away this sunlight and warmth from us. T don't want to

go back into depression, my home is my only safe haven. I stand in the balcony and take in the air. This area
is already congested and we don't need any more of that.
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